
Peer Tutoring Appeal Letter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[School/University Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to appeal for the continuation of the peer 

tutoring program, particularly in relation to my upcoming exams in [insert subject or courses]. 

As you know, I have been participating in peer tutoring sessions for several weeks, and I have 

found them to be incredibly beneficial for my understanding of the course material. However, 

with exams approaching, I feel that additional support would be invaluable in helping me prepare 

effectively. 

I am committed to improving my academic performance and believe that ongoing peer tutoring 

can help me achieve the grades that reflect my true potential. I kindly ask for your assistance in 

facilitating additional sessions or connecting me with a peer tutor who specializes in [insert 

subject]. 

Thank you for considering my request. I appreciate your ongoing support and guidance. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Contact Information] 


